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CAC members present: Willow Fulton, Cinda Stenger, Judi Carr
C2C rep present: Eric Davis
LIHI rep present: Richard Horne
City of Seattle rep present: Nissa Limbach

Camp Stats: 
· 46 residents (14 women, 32 men)
· 2 thirty day bars and 1 referral to treatment and may return after completion
· 3 new residents
· 1 person recently reconnected with family and moved out
· 36 tiny homes completed, 8 more in progress, 11 tents
Camp report: Alki UCC and friends have been continuing to build even with rain.  Apart from the bars listed above, things have been peaceful
Willow Fulton:
After cleanup on east side of Myers Way there does not seem to be new camping happening. There has been some illegal dumping, but fairly quiet overall.
Judi Carr: 
There may be some campers in a vehicle parked on the access road to Arrowhead Gardens – will report it if it has been over 72 hours
Cinda Stenger:
On-site building of donation-funded tiny houses will be on hold once five current platforms/houses are done because they need someplace to safely build the rest that’s out of the rain. Needs: 1,000 sf, secure so tools and materials can be stored there, available for at least 2 months or through the winter. Contact Alki UCC with any leads. The church is planning a holiday concert December 16th - proceeds to benefit C2C and West Seattle Helpline.
Community Questions
Tracy Record (WSB): C2Cs permit expires in less than 6 months - when will the process of determining the future for the camp begin?
Nissa Limbach: City is discussing options – the site has limitations like no water/sewer – will look into where things stand.

Next meeting: Sunday Dec 2nd 2pm Arrowhead Gardens community room – 9200 2nd ave SW.
WSB Coverage of meeting: https://westseattleblog.com/2018/11/short-session-for-camp-second-chance-community-advisory-committee/ 





